
Dear Mr Tammi and School Board Members, 

I am asking on behalf of Trap Team. We are asking for 5 hotel rooms and transportation for 
Alexandria State Tournament on June 13. We had asked for this last year and it worked out very 
nice. 
   
This way we do not have to get up at 4 am to travel. We have10 Trap members and 2 of them are 
girls. Shelly Patten and I will share a room. Then we will divide the boys up. I appreciate you 
taking time to consider our request. 

Thank you, 

Kim Lindner


